
 

April 22, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Chair Rosa DeLauro  The Honorable Ranking Member Kay Granger  

Committee on Appropriations   Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Redford Township Wellness Center in fiscal year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is Redford Township, located at 15145 Beech Daly 

Road Redford Township, MI 48239.  

The funding would be used to construct and build the townships first owned recreation and 

wellness center to support the overall health and well-being of its residents. The center will 

provide affordable and accessible recreational programs and amenities, such as age-appropriate 

fitness classes, indoor walking facilities, health and wellness classes and a fitness center for all 

families and residents within the community.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rashida Tlaib 

Member of Congress 


